
Worship Schedule 
 
 

 

March 19 10 am HE with Rev. Robert Gahler 
 

March 26 10 am HE with Rev. Gene Pearson 
 

April 2 10 am HE with Rev. Nancy Kin 

March 19, 2023 

We are so glad you have joined us today!  Please take a 

minute to grab your name tag off the rack in the 

narthex before the service.   Need a name tag?  Sign the 

sheet provided near the name tag rack.  
 

Children of all ages are welcome in worship! Crayons, 

pencils, activities and a children’s bulletin are available 

in the Children’s Corner, located in the narthex.  This 

area can also be used during the service. 
 

— Kids of all ages are welcome to attend today! — 
 

We offer Sunday School after the 10 am 
service on the first & third Sunday of 
each month.  Kids have fun exploring 
ways to love, learn and serve through 
story-telling, singing, crafts, reading 
scripture and enjoying a snack!   

Our Palm Cross Workshop is 

back! Join us on Palm Sunday, 

April 2nd, after the service in the 

Fellowship Hall to learn how to 

create a palm cross.  All ages are 

invited! (This event will be in 

place of Sunday School.) 

Join us in the Fellowship Hall after the 10 am service  
for coffee, fellowship and a presentation. 

 

March 19:  Metroparks Update! 

A Mini Maumee.  A Riverwalk.  An Ice Skating Ribbon…  
 

Curious about all the great things happening at 
Metroparks Toledo?  Trish Hausknecht, Marketing and 
Events Manager, will provide us with the inside 
scoop.  She will share the excitement of these projects 
along the Maumee River and so much more!  
 
March 26:  Welcome Home! We’re excited to 
announce a new St. Michael’s outreach opportunity to 
help a Ukrainian family settle temporarily in Toledo, 
out of harm’s way. How can you get involved?  Come 
to Common Grounds next week & find out! 

 

Plan to join us on Friday, 

March 24 at 7:30 pm for our 

"Bach Birthday Bash!"   
 

 

Organist Amanda Mole will perform works by J.S. Bach 
and others within his circle of musical influence, as we 
celebrate the 338th birth anniversary of Johann 
Sebastian Bach and the 30th Anniversary of the Kay 
and Paul Marion Organ, built by Karl Wilhelm.  
 

Admission is free and open to the public, with a 
reception to follow the performance. A freewill 
offering will be taken. To learn more about Amanda 
Mole, visit: https://www.amandamole.com/about 
 

Presented by: St. Michael's in the Hills and 
the American Guild of Organists (AGO) 

  

          A NOTE FOR FAMILIES 

SUNDAY SCHOOL MEETS TODAY 

ORGAN RECITAL: MARCH 24 

PALM CROSS WORKSHOP 

William and Anna 

Gerhardinger, 2013 

https://www.amandamole.com/about?fbclid=IwAR0IPQufv4lSqVRUw2FHjCbbkrjrc7JJaytViUl6yPfTdkgOzmOQWBPcykc


The music at St. Michael’s is a beloved part of our 

worship service. In our efforts to move towards a 

balanced budget, we are seeking your help to support 

the Senior Choir section leaders and our esteemed 

music program. Please consider sponsoring a section 

leader by becoming a sustainer of our music program. 

You can find a sponsorship form on the table in the 

Narthex or on the hall table.  Thank you! 
 

Our weekly Compline Service usually meets each 

Wednesday at 6 pm, but will be taking a break during 

the Lenten season.  Plan to join them again on April 

12th. 

 

March 19  Mikayla Gomulinski 

March 22  Helen Williams 

   Terri Ward 

March 24  Jano Nolette 

   Jeff Boyer 
 

Ellie Rose Stachowiak was born March 3rd. She is 

the granddaughter of Craig and Barbara Bailey 

and great granddaughter of Mary Anne Brown.  

You are invited to sign up for a 

half-hour or one-hour prayer shift 

during the Maundy Thursday 

Prayer Watch beginning at 8:30 

pm Thursday, April 6 and ending 

Friday, April 7 at 8:00 am.  See the sign up sheet on 

the easel in the Narthex. The building will be staffed 

overnight for safety and security.  

Honor a departed loved one or give a gift in 

thanksgiving by making a donation toward our Easter 

music and flowers. Special envelopes are on the hall 

or narthex tables; please return yours by April 2nd. 
 

Help us fill the basket again!  Your gift of 

nonperishable food items for our local 

food pantry are always appreciated. 

Please leave your donations in the 

basket in the narthex.   
 

We can’t wait to do it again!  This year, our Arts Camp 

will be Monday, June 5th through Friday, June 9th from 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm for kids in grades K-8. We are 

looking for volunteers to help with various 

responsibilities for the camp, such as classroom 

assistants, registration & dismissal, greeters and 

snack/free time helpers. If you are interested in 

volunteering (even if just for a day or two), please sign 

up on the hall bulletin board or speak to Al Stephens. 

We are so excited to bring back Arts Camp at St. 

Michael’s and we hope you will join us!  

 

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 
FEED YOUR NEIGHBOR 

RAISING OUR VOICES 

WEDNESDAY COMPLINE 

Guests & Visitors: 
 

We would love to hear from you!   

Scan the QR code and fill out our visitor 

card online, or reach for a pew card 

available in each row and place your 

completed card in the offering plate. 
 

We’re glad you visited St. Michael’s! 

MAUNDY THURSDAY PRAYER 

ISABELLE CARTER ARTS CAMP 

 EASTER FLOWERS & MUSIC 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT 


